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RE: DA2023/0995 - 5 4  Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I support this development wholeheartedly. People whinge about the building design, 
however, move with the times, the boring designs are no longer relevant and the type of 
people who buy into this property are suitable for the area as the design has taste, 
architecture, have considered our environment and the local area. It adds flair in our cafe 
dwelling, real estate obsessed, tesla loaded suburb. 
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